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Maths 
This week we have been looking at adding 2 

two-digit numbers together using tens and 

ones to help us.  

The children have been learning how to 

exchange ten ones for a ten to help them 

bridge through a ten. E.g. 27 + 27 =  

20 + 20 = 40       7 + 7 = 14       40 + 10 = 50       

50 + 4 = 54 

 

Home learning opportunity:  

Find household items to represent tens and 

ones. For example you could use pasta 

shapes – spaghetti could equal tens and 

penne could equal ones. Can the children 

solve two-digit addition problems such 24 + 34 

= using them. 

Or can they bridge through a ten and 

exchange – 28 + 38 = 

  

English 
This week we have been writing reviews 

of our Life Long Ago Workshop. The 

children have been thanking Mr Walker 

for his workshop and telling him all 

about their favourite and least 

favourite parts, giving reasons why. 

They have also been looking at some 

wow conjunctions, using however, 

although and therefore.  

Dates 
Friday 24th Nov- Flu Immunisation 

Friday 24th Nov- FOSSA Christmas Fayre 

(7pm-9pm) 

Mon 4th Dec – SEN Café 8:30-9:30 

Tuesday 12th Dec- KS1 Xmas Performance 

(AM) 

Thursday 14th Dec- KS1 Xmas Performance 

(PM) 

Phonics 
We have moved onto recapping Year 1 Spelling 

rules. This week we have been looking at adding s 

and es to make words plurals. Ask the children 

about fizzy sounds – s ss z zz x ch sh & tch 

     

Special Educational Needs Café 

On Monday 4th December 8:30 – 9:30 we 

are hosting a SEN Café for parents and 

carers to introduce a new School and 

Community Hub for parents and schools to 

access support for their children.  

We will also be looking closer at the services 

available through Just One Number.  

Also, it is a great chance to speak to other 

parents who may be having similar worries 

about their children’s development and 

gain ideas on how to support your child. 

Christmas Nativity 

This week the children having been learning 

their roles for our upcoming school Nativity – 

Lights, Camel, Action! 

We have been learning the words and the 

very catchy songs.    

Art 

This week the children continued making 

their volcanoes. We added a splash of 

colour to the entire creation. Now to let it 

dry and add detail.  

Thank you to all of you for your donations!    

Donations 

It will soon be that time of year where we’re 

sure children will be receiving lots of lovely 

new toys. If you were to have a sort out and 

find any toys you don’t need any more, 

please be aware we will always appreciate 

any donations particularly toys, games and 

books.  


